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In a time when speculation in the housing market is rendering so many of our 

neighbors homeless. The right to rest and take shelter without paying is critical to the 

survival of our community. 

 

Oregonians deserve better than to be harassed and jailed for being unlucky or poor. 

Ignore the far right and the national calls to stop this bill. Vote yes to ensure all 

Oregonians are treated as citizens. Homeless people are still people. 

 

It should not be a crime to be homeless. 


